
CMV RESEARCH STUDY
We want to hear your opinion: what are the
cytomegalovirus (CMV) research priorities?

This study aims to find out the most
important research priorities for preventing
and reducing the impacts of CMV infection for
women and babies in Australia and New
Zealand. 

Knowing what is important to those most
affected will help direct research funding and
build the most relevant research agenda.

Who can take part?
People with lived
experience of CMV                

1.

Clinicians, researchers
and health policy
experts with an interest
and/or knowledge in
CMV

2.

kath.swinburn@cerebralpalsy.org.au           0476 017 033

Ms Kath Swinburn

What is involved?
3 short surveys over a 4-
month period.

People with lived
experience will also be
invited to attend a one-
hour online meeting.

In Australia, more than 400 babies every year are born with disabilities such
as hearing loss, cerebral palsy and intellectual impairment as a result of CMV.

To find out more about this study, please contact:
Master of Philosophy, Faculty of Medicine and Health, University of Sydney
Cerebral Palsy Alliance Research Institute

To participate
scan the code

 

or click HERE

This study has ethical approval from the University of Sydney HREC: 2024HE001863

https://redcap.sydney.edu.au/surveys/?s=NF94T9WC7JRLX3P8

